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We have begun new math materials.  Please be on the lookout for math HW on Tuesday and Thursday nights.
4Bs Spotlight
WGE follows the 4Bs rules: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe and Be Healthy.  This month we’ve really focused in our room on being respectful.  Ask your child about the otter book we read or the book called, “Give Please a Chance”.  We are working on building a strong, respectful classroom that helps foster growth and learning.  Encouraging your child to remember to be respectful to everyone in the classroom will help us achieve this goal!
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Topics Covered:
Math: We’ve been doing a lot of review with adding and subtracting
CKLA: We started with a few reading assessments and are now reading a book called “The Cat Bandit” 
S.S.: Fairy Tales & Tall Tales – This unit has been a lot of fun reading about a Fisherman, Emperor and a Beast.
Science: Air and Weather – We’ve done some great experiments to learn about how air interacts with objects,
Spelling: Our spelling lines up with our CKLA work and lessons in class.  Please make sure your child is practicing their words at home. 

Monthly Look Back
	It’s hard to believe we’ve already been in school for nearly a month!  The month of September flew by.  It seems like just yesterday we were having open house and you got to see our classroom.  It looks a bit different now as it certainly looks like a room that is put to full use every day with kids learning and working hard.
	It has been a great month getting to know all of the students here in room 436.  I know I’ve learned a lot about each of them and hope they have learned a little about me, too.
	My hope with this bulletin each month is to give you a little insight into some of the work we’ve done the past month and a look ahead at what’s to come.  Let’s have an awesome October.				
Mr. Baker
The Baker Bulletin


Contact Me – My lines of communication are always open. 
I hope to start contacting you more often with notes of praise!
dubaker@wgcsd.org – (607) 535 – 3250 ext. 1436

